

**NEW YORK STATE SENATOR** 

Velmanette Montgomery

## December Newsletter Available! Hurricane Sandy Relief

Velmanette Montgomery

December 17, 2012

Senator Montgomery's December 2012 newsletter highlights the Hurricane Sandy relief efforts of the Community members in Brooklyn! This collection of stories told by Community and Recovery Resources can be downloaded for viewing on your computer or for printing. If you would like an already printed copy please contact the District office at 718-643-6140.